March 4, 1981

Mr. George Avakian 285 Central Park West New York, New York 10024

Dear George:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation in the amount of \$25.00 (twenty-five dollars) made to the Catholicos Karekin Hovsepian Library in memory of the late Haroutune Hazarian.

Mr. Hazarian was a true friend of all Armenians, dedicating himself to a life-long pursuit of disappearing Armenian art and antiquities. His collection was world-famous and it seems highly appropriate that his friends now remember him by supporting another important collection, namely the books in Armenian and on Armenian subjects that fill the Catholicos Karekin Hovsepian Library.

Mr. Hazarian will be missed for much more than his special interest, for he was a dear friend to many.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian Executive Director

Enclosure: Receipt number 38089

## AVAKIAN BROTHERS, INC.

102 MADISON AVENUE NEW YORK, N.Y. 10016





Diocese of the Armenian Church 630 Second Avenue New York 10016